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Last month we were still optimistic that we could host
Lemonade Days this year – Dunwoody’s signature community
festival. However, as you know, the continued presence of
COVID-19 still deters social interaction. While we had hoped for
a postponed August date, after much deliberation we have
sadly decided for the safety of our festival goers, staff and
community it is best to cancel this event that thousands of you
look forward to each year. 
DPT’s pledge is to sustain our quality of life by preserving the
past, celebrating the present and building the future. We are
currently looking for ways to help make up some of the loss of
this event - DPT's only fundraiser. You will be hearing from us
soon. In the meantime, mark your calendars for April 21-25, 2021
when we plan to host the 21st Annual Lemonade Days Festival!

Suzanne Huff
COO/Executive Director

Visit our website

Camp Flashback Success

Everyone had a wonderful time at
Camp Flashback this summer, and we
were able to keep our campers and
staff healthy. The children enjoyed
making ice cream, playing with the
farm animals, and just running all over
the farm. We are already excited for
next year!



History Alive Begins Again

History Alive started back up on
July 18 with a talk about
Winston Churchill by Joe Wilson
of the Winston Churchill
Society. We were able to take
advantage of our new tent at
the Donaldson-Bannister Farm
and stay socially distanced
while we learned about this
fascinating man. Join us for our

next presentation, The Ancient Ways of the Cherokee, on
October 10.

History Alive information

Calling all Girl Scouts
The Donaldson-Bannister Farm now has "Badge Boxes" for Girl
Scouts. Each of these boxes has everything needed to lead a
troop to earn a badge for your vest or sash. The cost is $10 per
Scout and we have five badges available:

Daisy Scouts - Outdoor Art Maker
Brownie Scouts - Letterboxer and Outdoor Art Creator
Junior Scouts - Playing the Past
Cadette Scouts - Woodworker

Learn more about badge boxes and tours



Save the Date!
Our 2nd annual Farm to Table
dinner will be Saturday,
September 26, 2020 at the
Donaldson-Bannister Farm.
Come enjoy amazing food
and wine in an adjusted
format to allow for social
distancing.

Farm to Table information

Painted Picnic Table Project

DPT had a blast being a
part of the City of
Dunwoody's Painted Picnic
Table Project. The theme
for our table was
"Lemonade Days". Grab
some delicious food from
one of the restaurants in
the Shops of Dunwoody
and have a seat at our
table!

More about Dunwoody's Painted Picnic Table Project

Support DPT with AmazonSmile
Select "Dunwoody Preservation Tr
Inc" as your charitable
organization on AmazonSmile and
the AmazonSmile Foundation will
donate 0.5% of the purchase price
of eligible products to DPT.

smile.amazon.com
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